
 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

The Platte County R-3 School District Board of Education will receive sealed bids at the 

District Offices, 998 Platte Falls Road, Platte City, Missouri 64079, for furnishing all new 

materials and labor for PCR3 SECURITY – SUMMER 2020.  The work includes, but is not 

limited to the following, all per the Request for Proposal dated January 2, 2020. 

Bids for all work will be received until 2:00 p.m., local time, on February 6, 2020, at 

which time they will be opened and publicly read aloud. 

All bidders are mandated to visit the site, to observe existing conditions, prior to submitting 

a bid.  Site visits must be coordinated with David Dixon, Technology Services Coordinator, 

(816) 858-1000, dixond@platteco.k12.mo.us 

Copies of the Bid Documents may be obtained from Drexel Technologies, Inc.  

www.drexeltech.com, beginning at 10:00 a.m. on January 2, 2020.  Online access will be 

provided to all registered bidders and suppliers. 
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